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   Mail-In Donation Form

Dear Dudley Brown,

Thank you for keeping me updated on the latest threats to my freedom!

I stand firmly with the National Association for Gun Rights in opposition to gross 
violations of our Constitutional Rights!

To show you my support for your efforts fighting against gun control I’m sending 
in my generous contribution of:

$1,000 $100 $50 $20 $10 Other $

Name:

Address: 

City:   State:   Zip: 

Email: 

Mail to: NAGR P.O. Box 1776, Loveland, CO 80539

Please make your check payable to “NAGR” or use this credit card form:

Please charge my:

Card No:  _________________________________________________________  Exp. Date:  _____/ _____

Billing Zip:  _________  Total $:  _________  Signature:  _______________________________________

Email: ____________________________________________  Phone #: 

The National Association for Gun Rights, Inc. is a non-profit, tax-exempt advocacy organization under section 501(c)4 of the IRC.

Contributions or gifts to NAGR are not tax deductible for IRS purposes.
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